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The university is highly appreciative of cooperation extended by all Schools, Special
centres and Centres for their cooperation in the preparations for the smooth conduct
of 2019-20 JNU Entrance Examinations. This is the first time ever that JNU is
conducting the entire entrance examination through a computer based multiple
choice pattern of tests.

Even the student community is happy with the computer based method of
conducting JNU entrance examinations that will be non-discriminatory, less time
consuming and that can provide the opportunity at a reasonable cost to hundreds of
thousands of students from across India to sit for the test. The number of seats for
M. Phil and PhD programmes is more than a thousand for 2019-20 academic year.

The National Testing Agency, a premier, autonomous and specialist agency, has
been entrusted the task of conducting the entrance examinations for JNU in about
127 cities in different parts of the country making it more accessible than in previous
years.

We are happy to inform you that the registration for the entrance examination is
progressing rapidly with thousands of students already registered within a few days

of the portal being made pubilic.
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